LAUNCH OF
MACQUARIE UNIVERSITY
WORKERS COMPENSATION CUTS REPORT

In June 2012, The NSW Liberal Government introduced some of the cruellest cuts to
workers compensation ever seen in this country.

The cuts included:
Cuts to medical expenses that support you rehabilitating
and returning to work after injury.
Cuts to weekly payments so injured workers have to
pay more for getting injured at work

Cuts to legal expenses and access to legal support so that more injured workers

are forced to take on the insurance companies alone.
Cuts to journey claims, heart attack and stroke claims, and making it difficult for

all but the catastrophically injured to access long term workers compensation.

Macquarie University have been commissioned to undertake independent research
into the cuts over three years and will be discussing the findings of their research at:

12pm, Friday 6th of March
Dame Joan Sutherland Performing Arts Centre
597 High Street, Penrith, 2750

A light lunch will be served. Please RSVP your attendance to
http://bit.ly/whslaunch and whs@unionsnsw.org.au
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